Martyn Kent
2nd and 3" Floor Flat

(Gascony Avenue
London NW6 4NB

Development Control
Planning Services,

London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall

App ret: 2007/2723/invalid

13 July 2007

Dear Sir/Madam,

[ write further to your letter of June 11 stating that my planning application of June 4 was
incomplete.

I enclose new architect’s drawings, annotated photographs and information as requested
to satisfy the additional requirements set out in the letter.

I have given the new submissions reference numbers and have completed a new drawings
and plans schedule.

I look forward to my application being processed. Should you require any further details,
please do not hesitate to contact me by email kentmartyn(@yahoo.co.uk or call me on

07974 792524.

Yours sincerely,

Martyn Kent




